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18th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 

 

Introducing Hope Hopsters!! 
 
Hope Hopsters is our new after school movement and dance club for boys and girls in Pioneer 
and Explorers.  Starting after half term on 30th October, the club will run every Tuesday straight 
after school 3:30 to 4:30 - each week the children will learn new moves to music and will put 
together a short routine to present to parents at the end of term. 
 
Dance develops a child's ability to communicate and express themselves through movement as 
well as building confidence and self-esteem. Through dance and movement children develop 
awareness of the way their body moves and the space in which they move as well as helping their 
health and fitness. 
 
There will be a maximum of 25 places so please return your reply slip to book your place as soon 
as possible - places will be allocated on a first come first served basis! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Wright 
Chaplain 

 
Dance club – Tuesdays after school 
 
 
I would like my child _________________________________________ to attend the Hope 
Hopsters after school movement and dance club starting on Tuesday 30th October. 
 

 

 


